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CORRESPONDENCE 
11/19/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 12550-2020 

Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Charlotte, Highlands, Lake, Lee, 
Marion, Orange, Pasco, Pinellas, Polk, and Seminole Counties by 

Utilities, Inc. of Florida 
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To submit your comments about this docket to the Florida Public Service 

Commission, please complete this comment form and return it by mail, 
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or fax it to 1-800-511-0809. Correspondence will be placed in the docket file. 
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Utilities, Inc. had a Public Service Commission hearing several years ago in 
Pennbrooke Fairways, Leesburg, Florida, for the purpose of a rate increase. The stated 
reason for the needed rate increase was among other items to improve the quality of 
the water and to improve the constant pressure of the delivered water. The rate 
increase was granted. 

The above items have never been corrected. If you wash in their water a new white 
towel in three washing in their water, it will become beige due to the iron in the water. 
Also, the delivered pressure at times is still very low. The filters to remove the iron in 
the water have never been replaced as stated they would be in order to improve the 
quality. I know not why the pressure rate varies, but it still needs to be corrected. If 
adequate filters are installed the iron will be removed, and whites will stay white in their 
water. 

As far as suppling water to new communities, the developer of those communities 
should be responsible for the cost of suppling that water not the entire scope of 
consumers. 

I feel that the rate increase should be denied until these items which were to be 
corrected by the other rate increase are accomplished satisfactorily. 

F O L D & TA P E - See back for address 

Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Service Commissioner, or any other public official and/ 
or employee of the PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a public record and is subject to Florida's 
Public Records Law. This means that Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or 
correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or to any member of the media. 
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Office of Commission Clerk 
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